
BALLINA SHIRE COUNCIL MEDIA RELEASE 

Media Release 
19 May 2021  

 

 
ABBA and The Bee Gees, Live at Lennox! 
 
Two internationally acclaimed shows, ‘Abba Re-Bjorn’ and ‘The Ultimate Bees Gees’ are coming to 
the Lennox Head Cultural Centre to perform live for one night only on Saturday 19 June 2021.  
 
A tribute show to remember, performing 5 decades of super hits, delivered in a ‘disco-night’ 
showcase spectacular with dynamic choreography, costumes and music. 
 
“With international borders closed, we are seeing more high profile acts touring locally. The Abba 
and Bee Gees show is one of them. These two acts have joined forces to bring the ultimate night 
of entertainment and we are thrilled to welcome them to Council’s premier live entertainment venue 
at the Lennox Head Cultural Centre.” said Roberta O’Brien, Coordinator Community Facilities for 
Ballina Shire Council.  
 
“Now is the time for locals to support the Australian entertainment industry, so we are encouraging 
the community to get behind these acts and enjoy a great night out at the same time. By 
supporting these shows we will attract more quality events to the region and that benefits 
everyone, including local restaurants and accommodation.” added Ms O’Brien  
 
Abba Re-Bjorn have been showcased in over 2000 performances to sold out audiences in Canada, 
Los Angeles, Japan, New Zealand and nationally, to standing ovations.  
 
The Ultimate Bee Gees have been performing in Sydney and Melbourne circuits for the past 4 
years, securing the show as the most popular on the club scene. 
 
For further information and to book tickets, visit communityspaces.com.au/tickets. 
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